
 
 

22nd April. 2020 
 
 

Introduction of WebEx Cisco and Google Meet 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from South City International School! 
 
I hope that you and your family are healthy and safe amidst this health crisis that has gripped the 
world right now. 
 
In the last few days we have been working hard to keep our students engaged through online classes 
by uploading worksheets, learning aids, learning links for students and online learning platform.  We 
are using different modes to keep working as there are no text books yet.  We would like to do much 
more by interacting with them through other free online platform like WebEx Cisco, which is free for 
90 days. 
 
The Pre-Primary and Primary Section will be using Webex Cisco online platform and Zoom (for now) 
for their studies from Thursday, 23rd April, 2020.  
 
The Secondary Section will be continuing with Zoom and Google Meet, which is another online 
platform that will be very useful for our Secondary Students to interact more and more with their 
teachers.  
 
The PA and PE classes will continue with Zoom, with all the safety and security measures. 
 
We have introduced these platforms as we are sure that these will add value to the online classes. 
 
Thanking you for your cooperation as always. 
 
John Andrew Bagul 
Principal 
South City International School 


